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To whom it may concern;

I have known Justin Schecher for the past four years. During that time I have witnessed 
Justin’s growth as a talented designer. He has the ability to understand and resolved design 
problems in an original way. As a student, Justin has been eager to learn and assimilated 
constructive criticism. He has proven to be a successful designer with great potential. He 
is unequivocally deserving of the financial support for which he is being considered.
Please feel free to contact me if any further assistance in this matter is required.

Sincerely

Richard Del Rosso


